
Board Report for 4/23/2018 

 

 As of 4/23/18 – 36 seniors have received 112 acceptance letters to 33 different schools. 

 

 As of 4/23/18 – 28 seniors have received $2,786,000 in scholarship offers 

 

 

 Lydia Workman will be our RYL (Regional Youth Leadership) representative for the 2018-2019 

school year. 

 Motivational speaker Kevin Marcelle Johnson visited DHS on April 16. He presented a message 

of hope and “the power of the apple seed” to students in grades 7-12. 

 The ASVAB test was administered by Ron Pinkerton on April 11 

 

 The KHEAA bus rolled into DHS on Wednesday, April 18 and met with all freshmen and 

sophomore students.  All students created KEE$ accounts and learned how they can earn KEE$ 

money. 

 

 A district ACT test will be administered at DHS on April 24, 2018 – 73 students in grades 9-12 are 

scheduled to test on this date. 

 

 Mrs. Embry and Mrs. Chan have organized a Career Fair for April 25.  Students in grades 9-12 

will have the opportunity to meet over 20 different professionals and learn more about various 

careers and jobs available to them after graduation.  

 

 KYOTE testing will be administered on April 26 for any seniors that are not Academic or Career 

ready. 

 

 4th quarter progress reports go home on Thursday, April 26 

 

 Senior Signing Day is April 27.  Approximately 38 students will be participating. Dr. Christy 

Petroze from Thomas More College will be our guest speaker for the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


